Title: Welcome Bengals!

Dear Incoming Bengals and families,

Welcome to Blaine High School! This email is to share the process for upcoming 9th grade course registration.

- Tuesday, December 12th (RMS) or Tues., December 19th (NMS): Students will hear a registration presentation from a BHS counselor and will receive course information during the school day.
- Monday, January 8th: Students can enter course choices in StudentVue beginning today. Registration
  information will be accessible on the Blaine High School Registration Site, including a course planning
  worksheet, a list of all elective options, CEMS-specific details, and instructions for entering course
  selections online in StudentVue. This information will also be shared via email.
- Thursday, January 11th, 5:30 p.m. 7:00 p.m.: Blaine staff will be available at the high school for questions.
- Tuesday, January 16th: Student course registration should be completed online in StudentVue by 9 a.m.

Your student is also encouraged to talk to their current teachers and ask for advice about appropriate course selections for next year. <u>Blaine school counselors</u> are available for questions via email, phone, or appointment.

The deadline to apply for the <u>CEMS program</u> is December 31st, 2023. Families who apply to CEMS will receive acceptance information in early January.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact us. We look forward to welcoming you to Blaine!

**Blaine High School Counselors**